Little Hearts Kindergarten



Montessori Daycare, Playgroup, PP1 and PP2

P.O. Box 52445, 00200 Nairobi

Mobile: 0704 152832

Email: lhk1999@gmail.com Website: www.littlehearts.co.ke

Dear Parents.

We have come to the end of Academic Year 2022!

The little ones have been doing very well, and have had lots of fun throughout this final term. They have had an exciting time going for their class trips, participating in classroom activities and learning!

We thank the Almighty for taking us through the year and pray for a good start to the upcoming new year as well, as the school calendar reverts to normal.

We thank all our dear parents for your support and cooperation!

22nd Annual Graduation Ceremony

We held our Annual PP2 Graduation Ceremony on Saturday, 19th November 2022. It was a wonderful event, and our little graduates and their parents had a great time! The children put up a variety of performances: songs, poems, cultural dances and much more.

We thank the Almighty for the success of this event. We also appreciate all our parents, without whose support, cooperation and presence this would not have been possible.

We wish all our dear graduates all the very best as they move forward to Grade One. We will definitely miss you!







